Legal Notice

Hamlin Morton Walker Fire District

Notice of Public Hearing on Annual Budget

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Hamlin Morton Walker Board of Fire Commissioners of the Hamlin Morton Walker Fire District located in the Town of Hamlin, Monroe County, New York shall present the proposed budget of the Hamlin Morton Walker Fire District and discuss the contents of the same.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Pursuant to Town Law 105, a PUBLIC HEARING will commence at 6:30 P.M. on October 16th, 2024 at the Hamlin Morton Walker Fire District Station #1, 1521 Lake Road, Hamlin, N.Y.  14464. 
The purpose of the public hearing is to allow any person to be heard in favor of or against any item or items contained in the proposed budget as submitted, or to be heard in favor or against the proposed budget as submitted.
A copy of the proposed budget is available at the Clarkson Town Clerk’s office, 3710 Lake Road, Clarkson, New York 14430 during normal business hours, Hamlin Town Clerk’s office, 1658 Lake Road, Hamlin, New York 14464 during normal business hours and Kendall Town Clerk’s office, 1873 Kendall Road, Kendall, New York 14476 during normal business hours.
By order of the Board of Fire Commissioners of the Hamlin Morton Walker Fire District.
Dated:  October 4th, 2024
William H. Rickman
Hamlin Morton Walker Fire District
Fire District Administrator/Secretary

